
 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

SHEET METAL WORKERS LOCAL PENSION PLAN 

2020 NOTICE OF CRITICAL STATUS 

August 2020 

                   
Department of the Treasury and the Plan Sponsor (“Board of Trustees”) that the Plan is in “critical status” for the 

Multiemployer Pension Reform Act of 2014 (MPRA). The 2020 Plan Year began 

on May 1, 2020. Federal law requires that you receive this Notice. 

Critical Status 

The plan is considered to be in critical status because it has funding or liquidity problems, or both. More 

 
 

 

In an effort to improve the Plan’s funding situation, the Board of Trustees adopted a Rehabilitation Plan on July 1, 

2009 and have updated the Rehabilitation Plan since the initial adoption. The latest update to the Rehabilitation 

Plan was adopted March 7, 2019. Since the Plan is not expected to emerge from critical status, the current 

Rehabilitation Plan includes the use of the “exhaustion of all reasonable measures” as allowed under the Pension 

Protection Act of 2006 (PPA). This means that on an annual basis, the Board of Trustees will review updated 

              
to forestall insolvency and to determine if the Plan can expect to emerge from critical status at a later date. 

Scheduled progress will be determined based on the Plan continuing to forestall its insolvency. 

The Plan Sponsor has taken the following legally permitted actions to forestall insolvency: 

 
 

You can request a copy of the Plan’s Rehabilitation Plan, any updates to such plan, and the actuarial and 

                
Plan Administrator. 
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Under the Multiemployer Pension Reform Act of 2014 (“MPRA”), a plan that is determined to be in critical 

  
                

out in MPRA, and may only be adopted if it is demonstrated that by doing so the plan can be projected to 

avoid insolvency. In order for the proposed reductions to be adopted, the plan sponsor must apply to the U.S. 

Department of Treasury (“Treasury”), in consultation with the U.S. Department of Labor and the Pension 

 
 

 
 

 

 

For more information about this Notice, you can contact the Plan Administrator at P.O. Box 368, Troy, MI 

 


